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ACCA Ohio is now the Air 
Conditioning Contractors of Ohio 
(ACCO).  ACCA, at the National level, 
made the business decision to “dis-
affiliate” all local and state chapters 
from ACCA. What does this mean for 
contractors? It means that your 
company will not be required to be a 
member of all three levels in order to 
participate in ACCO.   
 

As a member of ACCO, you will have 
access to all the features of 
membership. Now more than ever, 
businesses are looking for 
opportunities to cut costs and 
reduce expenses.  ACCO has several 
programs available only at the state 
level specifically designed to do just 
that.  Many of our programs are 
discounted or enhanced for ACCO 
members only.  
 
I am ACCO… 
“ACCO is one of this industry’s very 
best sources of information, 
networking, and education” 
 
“My membership has led to business 
contacts that resulted in new 
business opportunities” 

 Member Minute | August 2015 
 

 

We’ve Moved As of August 1, 2015 ACCO is at a new location.  
8226 Stoney Brook Dr., Chagrin Falls, OH 44023.  
 
Our phone and fax are the same. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call our office. 
 

Benefit of the Month / Speedway Fuel Program 
 

The Speedway Fuel Program is a benefit available only to 
ACCO members. To date, participating ACCO members have 
saved over $40,000!   

 
ACCO members can save up to 5 cents per gallon of gas. This 
is based on the total usage by all ACCO members (50,000+), 
so if you only have 1 or 2 trucks, your discount is based on 
the monthly consumption of all our members. 

 
Membership Features That Save YOU Money.  

ACCO has a number of cost-saving programs, available only to 
ACCO members, which can make a remarkable difference in 
your bottom line and help you maintain your competitive 
edge – on business services you use every day. Members can 
access, browse and download all membership features at 
www.accohio.org   
 

OSHA Delays Confined Spaces Rule until October in response 
to requests for additional time to train workers, OSHA is 
delaying the full enforcement of its confined spaces in 
construction standard for 60 days (until October 3, 2015).   
 
The rule is meant to protect construction workers laboring in 
confined spaces against hazards that include exposure to toxic 
substances, electrocutions, explosions and asphyxiation. The 
new standard is similar to the general industry confined 
spaces standard, but it includes construction-specific hazards 
and accounts for advancements in technology and equipment, 
among other things. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  
2016 ACCO/PHCC Convention & Expo 

March 2-4 / Cincinnati 
 

http://www.accohio.org
http://www.accohio.org/
https://www.osha.gov/confinedspaces/index.html#standard
https://www.osha.gov/confinedspaces/index.html#standard

